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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Opportunities Abound for East Idaho Students through The Idaho 
Community Foundation’s Scholarship Programs 

 

Supporting the educational dreams of students in the East region of Idaho 

 

IDAHO - The Idaho Community Foundation is proud to announce that students in the 
East region of Idaho can apply for more than 15 unique scholarship opportunities this 
year. Thanks to the generosity of charitable Idahoans, these funds aim to provide 
financial support to students pursuing higher education, helping them fulfill their 
academic goals and career aspirations. 

 

Scholarships available for students in the East region include: 

• Diamond W. Scholarship Fund – For graduating seniors at Snake River High 
School planning to attend any college or university, with preference given to 
those studying in Idaho. 

• J. Carl Mattson Scholarship Fund – Open to students from Firth High School 
who have completed six trimesters of Vocational Agriculture and have been 
active in FFA.  

• Preston and Franklin County High School Alumni Scholarship Fund – 
Designed to support graduates of Preston High School or Franklin County High 
School who plan to attend an accredited college, university, or vocational 
school. 
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• W.L. Shattuck Scholarship Fund – For students aged 16-26 with financial need 
who have graduated from Idaho Falls School District 91 or 93.  

 

Additionally, several statewide scholarships are available, including: 

• Alois and Marie Goldmann Memorial Scholarship Fund – This scholarship 
program is open to graduating seniors from any Idaho high school attending 
a higher education institution in Idaho. 

• Yvonne and Dick Lierz Scholarship Fund – Eligible applicants must be first- or 
second-year undergraduate students enrolled at any public institution of 
higher education in Idaho or Nevada and must show participation in at least 
one community-benefiting volunteer activity. 

 

Scholarship eligibility criteria vary by region, county, and area of study. Through 
these scholarships, The Idaho Community Foundation seeks to honor the vision of 
Idaho donors who believe in the transformative power of education and are 
committed to nurturing future generations of leaders. 

 

“ICF scholarship programs are a testament to the incredible generosity of Idahoans 
who care deeply about education and the future of our state,” said Matt Hunter, 
President & CEO of the Pocatello-Chubbuck Chamber of Commerce and ICF Board 
Member. 

 

Applications for many scholarships close on March 15th. Interested students are 
encouraged to visit www.IdahoCF.org to explore eligibility criteria, application 
deadlines, and details. 

 

For more information about The Idaho Community Foundation’s scholarship 
programs, contact info@idahocf.org or (208) 342-3535. 

 
### 

 

About The Idaho Community Foundation 
For more than 35 years, The Idaho Community Foundation has been Idaho’s trusted 
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partner in philanthropy, collaborating with thousands of community-minded 
residents to invest in the people, places, and causes that enrich our way of life. 
Following our recent merger with the Idaho Nonprofit Center, we are better equipped 
than ever to support Idaho’s nonprofits and create lasting, positive change. To learn 
how you can join the movement to foster a culture of philanthropy, email us at 
info@idahocf.org or visit www.idahocf.org. 
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